
Ashtead All Stars 2018/2019: Update No. 2 

Sunday 16th September 2018 

Dear all, 
This week we had a few junior matches in Farnham, and one ladies match.  Next week we start 
the Nonsuch League fixtures so life in the club gets a bit busier with 7 teams playing in the U12 
and U13 competitions.  Here are the results from this weekend. 
 

  FARNHAM SUMMER LEAGUE 
 

Back in June, last season’s U10s and U11s took part in the Farnham Summer League.  Unfortunately 
4 of the league matches were postponed due to the extreme heat, and they were re-scheduled for 
yesterday.  Availability on a Saturday has proved tricky for the U11s (now U12s) and only 10 girls 
were available for 2 teams.  Fortunately there were lots of keen U10s (now U11s) who stepped up 
admirably to fill the gaps.  Thank you so much to all the girls who helped out.  
Final League positions are not yet known but the results are as follows: 
 

OUR TEAM RESULTS STAR PLAYERS AS VOTED BY THE 
OPPOSITION 

U11A Team  
(now U12s) 

8 matches, WON 5, LOST 3 Josephine x 5, Anna x 2, Alex x 1 

U11B Team  
(now U12s) 

8 matches, WON 1, LOST 7 Maddy x2, Jessie x 1, Ella x 1 

U10s  
(now U11s) 

7 matches, WON 1, DREW 2, LOST 4 Ella x 3, Megan x 1, Louise x 1, Sophie x1, 
Maisie x1 

 
KINGSTON DISTRICT NETBALL LEAGUE 
 

OUR TEAM OPPOSITION RESULT SCORE STAR PLAYERS 

AAS Ladies A Focus WON 57 - 27 Sophie T and Katie W 

 
THE WEEK AHEAD 
 

17/09/2018 Monday 6 - 7pm Outdoor Training: U12s and U15/U16s 

    7 - 8pm Outdoor Training: U13s and U14s 

19/09/2018 Wednesday 6 - 7pm Outdoor Training: U10s 

    7 - 8pm Outdoor Training: U11s 

    6 - 7pm Indoor Squad Training: U12s 

    7 - 8pm Indoor Squad Training: U14s 

    8 - 9.15pm Indoor Training : AAS LADIES 

22/09/2018 Saturday 10am SURREY LEAGUE (Home): AAS ladies A  v Fetcham B 

    11.30am SURREY LEAGUE (Home) : AAS ladies B  v Grove House 

    2 - 3pm MINIS 

23/09/2018 Sunday all day NONSUCH LEAGUE U12/U13 

23/09/2018 Sunday all day U16 REGIONAL QUALIFYING TOURNAMENT 

 
I hope you all enjoy the week ahead,  
Kind regards, Jane 


